
From: Eng, Terence 
Sent: 9/17/2013 8:54:43 AM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Re-checking 

Hi Laura, 

Sorry for the late reply! 1 was out of the office for a week and couldn't access my email 
because my password expired! 

I'm available Sept 18-20, 23, 30 and October 1-4. 

Thanks, 

Terence Eng, P.E. 

Utilities Engineer 

California Public Utilities Commission 

Office: 415-703-5326 

Cell: 415-577-7658 

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, September 11, 2013 10:39 AM 
To: Eng, Terence 
Subject: Re-checking 

mailto:LRDD@pge.com


Terence 

Did you get my email about scheduling some time with the ATS group in San Ramon? 

I'm betting you're swamped - but let me know. 

Thanks 

Laura 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 

PG&Els committed to protecting.our customers' privacy. , ... , To learn more, please VISIT http://www.pge:com/abouucompany/privacy/customer/ 


